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Meet your Local Neighbourhood Team  

                                                     

         

Please note as above that our Facebook page is now 

Portishead, Clevedon and Nailsea  Neighbourhood  

Policing. This will give you a broader picture of the 

work that ourselves and our colleagues covering 

Clevedon and Portishead do and that we are all part of 

a wider team. We provide cover for our colleagues on 

the Clevedon and Portishead beat teams when they 

are not on duty as they do for us and it is useful to 

gain a knowledge of other beats and their issues and 

how our colleagues deal with them. We are also on 

occasions called down to Weston-Super-Mare to assist 

with incidents and events. 

 

Welcome to Amy Holland who we are pleased to say 

has joined the Nailsea Beat Team. 

Key Contact Details 

andrew.gatenby@avonandsomerset.police.uk 

chea.scandrett@avonandsomerset.police.uk 

amy.holland@avonandsomerset.police.uk   

General Contact Details  

Nailsea Police Station, Pound Lane, Nailsea    BS48 

2NN. 

Non Emergencies call 101 and 999 for 

Emergencies. 

Crimestoppers – 0800 555 111. 

 

 

 

 

 

Chea and Amy from the Nailsea Beat Team were engaging with 

the public at Leigh Woods on the weekend of 16th/17th January. 

This was to encourage visitors to consider their options to 

exercise locally, how far they have travelled to the location, and 

the impact their trip has on an area if a lot of vehicles and 

people are present. Also the impact their trip may have on 

emergency services if they were to have an accident. 
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It was amusing to hear some of the comments surrounding the rectangle 

that appeared in Millennium Park in January. The ideas ranged from a 

mini police hub to a bus stop to a helicopter landing pad. 

As you can see from the excellent demonstration it is a ping pong table. 

Many thanks to Nailsea Town Council and Westpoint for making this 

happen and providing a facility in the park that can be enjoyed by all the 

community. Judging from the generally positive feedback there are 

plenty of keen ping pongers out there. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 


